
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

GDA/NFI 9th March 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: HIGHER EDUCATION FAIR – YEAR 12 STUDENTS 

On Thursday 23rd April 2020, the school will be running a visit to the annual Kent and Medway Higher 
Education Fair to be held at the University of Kent in Canterbury.  The event will give students the 
opportunity to speak to representatives of, and gather information from, over 130 providers of Higher 
Education or related services.  In addition to this, there will be a number of very useful seminars on topics 
such as seeking apprenticeships, student finance and university life.  The visit is thus very useful indeed 
for any student who is considering applying for a place in an apprenticeship, university or college, after 
completing their Advanced Level studies. 
 
Transportation to and from the Fair will be by school minibus, and there will be two groups of students, 
one in the morning and one in the afternoon, all within our usual school hours.  It is expected that all 
students will conform to the usual Sixth Form dress code, and it is advised that they bring coats should 
the weather be inclement.  Finally, students will have the opportunity to gather quantities of 
prospectuses and other material from university and apprenticeship stands, and they should all bring a 
bag suitable for carrying these back to school. 
 
As we are taking two separate groups via the school minibuses, there is no cost for the students to attend 
the trip; however in order to confirm their place on the visit, please return the reply slip below by 
Tuesday, 31st March at the latest.  There are a maximum of 60 places available on this visit; should 
demand for places exceed this number the school may have to allocate places by lot. 
 
If you would like to discuss any of the above information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Miss G Davies 
Head of Sixth Form 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 

…..…………………….………………………….………………………………………………….…………………………………………………… 

REPLY SLIP: (ATTN. – MISS G DAVIES, HEAD OF SIXTH FORM BY TUESDAY, 31ST MARCH) FULSTON MANOR SCHOOL 

RE: HIGHER EDUCATION FAIR 

I confirm that I am happy for my son/daughter to attend the HE Fair at the University of Kent on 
Thursday, 23rd April. 

STUDENT NAME: ___________________________________________ TUTOR GROUP: ___________ 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE: ________________________________ DATE: __________________ 


